
 

 

 

Date: 17th November 2021     Ref: KNRCL/SD/2021/359&360 

To, 

The Manager  

BSE Limited,  

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip code: 532942 

To, 

The Manager, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 

Scrip Code: KNRCON 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation of Financial Closure  

Ref: Reg. 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 

We refer to the above captioned subject, we herewith intimate to the Exchanges that KNR 

Guruvayur Infra Private Limited, wholly owned subsidiary of the Company, is in receipt of 

letter from NHAI stating that the financial close has been noted on November 9, 2021 for the 

project of “Six laning from start of Valanchery Bypass to Kappirikkad Section of NH-66 (Old 

NH-17)) from Design Ch. 298+500 (Ex KM 304.250) to Design Ch. 335+850 (Ex. km 349.260) 

on Hybrid Annuity Mode under Bharatmala Pariyojana in the state of Kerala”. 

 

This is for your information and records of the Exchange, please 

 

 


